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   Dates To Remember:
3/9: OBoB regionals @ Rogue 
River Elementary

3/11 - Daylight Savings Time 
Begins

3/17 - St. Patrick’s Day

3/25 - 3/29: SPRING BREAK, NO 
CLASSES

           Spotlight On:
   

Lorna Byrne Middle School

  Each March, Three Rivers 
Schools celebrate the hard 
working classified staff at 
each school. We here at 
LBMS believe we have the 
most dedicated, hard 
working, and caring 
classified staffs anywhere. 

  The kids really 
appreciate the staff 
members, and the staff 
loves working with the 
students and being part of 
their lives.

  So this months spotlight 
is on our LBMS classified 
crew...there is no finer 
group in the district.

YOU GUYS ROCK!!

LBMS Classified Staff

✓ OFFICE HOURS: 7:30 - 3:45
✓ MORNING HOMEWORK HELP: 7:45 - 8:30
✓ AFTER SCHOOL TUTORING: TUES & THURS
✓ Triple Play 8:00-9:00
✓ Computer Games 8:00-8:30

Lorna Byrne Middle School

                              101 S. Junction Ave..Cave Junction, OR 97523  

 Phone: 541.592.2163 - Fax 541.592.4851

www.threerivers.k12.or.us

Greetings, Lorna Byrne Families,

   Well it looks as if Spring is right around the corner! Along 
with the warmer weather will be a number of fun activities 
between now and the end of the school year.
   Our first big event will be next month, April 29th, when all 
eligible students will a make a trek to Southgate Cinemas in 
GP to take in the latest Avengers movie, Endgame. We are very 
excited to be able to offer this field trip for the kids. There are 
certain expectations the students will have to meet to attend 
this event. They are:

● No major referrals, and NO SUSPENSIONS
● Only two doctor excused absences
● No Failing (F) or Incomplete (I) grades

    I’m informing our Lorna Byrne families about this event and 
the requirements, so that the students and their families can 
hopefully make a concerted effort to help their student(s) meet 
these expectations. The staff and I have made it a point this 
year to emphasize rewards for good behavior and effort, and 
we have good reason to believe it is working. We have more 
student involvement in activities, more suggestions from them 
about the rewards they’d like to see, positive feedback when 
rewards are offered, etc. If you’d like more information on our 
PBIS program or if you have questions regarding the 
expectations for this movie event, please don't hesitate to call 
the office for more  information. Enjoy your Spring Break!!

                                                       - Mr. Polen
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ParentVUE & StudentVUE 

ParentVUE and StudentVUE are websites that offer secure, 
private access to school and student information, 
including assignments, grades, attendance, school 
calendar and teacher contact details. In ParentVUE, you 
can see information for all of your students.

To create an account, navigate to:

www.threerivers.k12.or.us/parentportal

Please call the school first for your activation key!

February Students of the Month

Make sure to check 
the Josephine County 
Library website to 
find all sorts of fun 
and educational 
events at: 

https://josephinelibrary.org
/branches/illinois-valley/

Annabella Gale, 5th

James Conn, 5th

Callie Nichols, 6th

Alex Clark, 6th

Dylan Beals, 7th

Isis Owens, 7th

Ally Goldstein, 8th

Brayden Scott, 8th
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LBMS TRACK AND FIELD

DoƄs Ƙƨuƫ sƓƔƝƞnƓ ƧeƄd ƚ ƋiƭtƋƄ ƞƱtƑa ơƄlƏ ưƢtƇ aƜƀdƞƌiƜs? 
Theƍ º.O.S anƃ ºƭƔdƘ ÍƨuƧgƄ ƖƢƭh KƑiƬtƄƍ VƢƝalƄƒ Ɵrƨƌ 

HeƀlƓơy U aƑƄ Ɵƨr Ɠơem!
------------------------------------------------------------

S.O.S meƄƓƬ TƮesƃƀƲs ƚƅƭer ƒƜhƎƨƋ, 3:35-5:30…
StuƃƲ ³ƎƮnƆe ƦƄƞtƒ TơurƒƝƀyƒ ƚƟteƑ ƬcƇƎƨƥ, 3:35- 5:30
ConƓƀƜt KƑƢƬteƍ @ kƑiƬtƄƍ.heƀƋƭhƘU@gƌaƈƥ.coƌ Ǝƫ sƓƨƩ 

bƘ ƭhe L©ÎS ofƅƈƜƞ to ƒƈƠn ƮƏ.

First practice is March 11th! 

Register online at: 
https://www.familyid.com
/organizations/lorna-byrn
e-middle-school

http://www.threerivers.k12.or.us/parentportal
mailto:kristin.healthyU@gmail.com
https://www.familyid.com/organizations/lorna-byrne-middle-school
https://www.familyid.com/organizations/lorna-byrne-middle-school
https://www.familyid.com/organizations/lorna-byrne-middle-school
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Saint Patrick's Day, or the Feast of Saint Patrick (Irish: 
Lá Fhéile Pádraig, "the Day of the Festival of Patrick"), is a 
cultural and religious celebration held on 17 March, the 
traditional death date of Saint Patrick (c. AD 385–461), the 
foremost patron saint of Ireland.

Saint Patrick's Day was made an official Christian feast 
day in the early 17th century and is observed by the 
Catholic Church, the Anglican Communion (especially the 
Church of Ireland), the Eastern Orthodox Church, and the 
Lutheran Church. The day commemorates Saint Patrick 
and the arrival of Christianity in Ireland, and celebrates the 
heritage and culture of the Irish in general. Celebrations 
generally involve public parades and festivals, cèilidhs, 
and the wearing of green attire or shamrocks.

FROM THE 
OFFICE 
STAFF...

        Viking              Voices 
               What is your                             favorite book?

    

“The Meltdown” - Hayden Calderon

“Wonder” - Jada Paul

“Number the stars” - Mrs. Crowl

“Land of stories” - Allie Yost

                        

Congratulations to our Lorna 
Byrne Battle of the Books 

District Champs!!!
Our two 6-8th grade teams faced off in 
the finals, with both teams turning in 

a great performance!

Lto R: Evelyn Mundt, Lily Vogel, Aiden Gilkey
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InTouch
InTouch is used to send out important messages 
about school closures and school events. When 
you get an automated call from LBMS using this 
program, it is important to say “Hello” as this 
triggers the message to start. If you have 
voicemail, it will leave a message. Please listen to 
the message in its entirety, then call the school for 
any unanswered questions. If you have an email 
on file with LBMS, we often send emails as well. 
InTouch is also used for attendance calls. If your 
student has been marked absent in any class, the 
system will call you to make you aware of this 
absence. Please listen to the message in it’s 
entirety before calling the school

Please remember:

Athletic and 
activity fees must 
be paid in a timely 
manner...unpaid 
fees can follow a 
student all through 
high school, and if 
not reconciled, may 
prevent them from 
participating in 
school 
activities,includin
g walking with 
their graduating 
class. You can pay 
your child's fees 
during regular LBMS 
office 
hours,7:30-3:45, 
M-F  

Have you seen our 
new look?

You may have noticed 
that LBMS has a new 
look website! We just 
went live with it 
about a month or so 
ago, and the designers 
at the district level 
did an awesome 
job.That being said, 
the old web pages no 
longer work, so if you 
have bookmarked any of 
them on your device, 
you’ll have to go 
bookmark the new ones. 
Please let us know if 
something is missing, 
or if you can’t find a 
specific page, we’d be 
glad to help to locate 
it!!  




